
HB 1298
Testimony in favor.

 Mr. Chairman and members of the House Transportation Committee. 

  I am writing to you to respectfully request a Do Pass recommendation from this committee on House 
Bill 1298.

 As a farmer and small business owner living near I94, I frequently find myself traveling either to 
Bismarck, Jamestown, or Fargo on I94.   Raising the speed limit on access controlled highways to 80 
miles per hour would cut a few minutes off of the many trips I have to make, and would bring us inline 
with our neighbors to the south. 

 I respectfully request your vote for a "Do Pass" recommendation from this committee. 

 Sincerely,

   Andrew Bornemann
   Kintyre, ND


